
Temporary Traffic Order – Glamis Drive

From the City Council :

Dundee City Council proposes to make an Order under Section 14(1) of the Road
Traffic  Regulation  Act  1984  for  the  purpose  of  facilitating  SGN  mains
replacement works. The Order is expected to be in force for four weeks from 9
January 2023. Its maximum duration in terms of the Act is eighteen months.

The effect of the Order is to prohibit temporarily all eastbound vehicular
traffic  in  Glamis  Drive  from  (1)  Hazel  Avenue  to  Glamis  Road  and  (2)
Invergowrie Drive to Hazel Avenue.

Access for residents will be maintained.

An alternative route will be available via (1) Hazel Avenue, Glamis Terrace
and Glamis Road and (2) Invergowrie Drive, Perth Road and Glamis Road.

If you have any queries, please contact the Network Management Team, City
Development Department, Dundee House, 50 North Lindsay Street, Dundee, DD1
1LS, or call 433082.
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